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  Youth Leaders in Dialogue with Parliamentarians 
 
 
London, United Kingdom—Young achievers 
asked questions of members of Parliament in an 
online event held during UK 
Parliament Week.  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Albania Leadership Plans 2021 Programs 
 
 
Tirana, Albania—Leaders from the Presiding 
Council and Regional Peace Councils met to 
plan UPF activities for 2021.  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Russia Convenes Roundtable on Peacekeeping 
 
 
Moscow, Russia—UPF co-sponsored a 
roundtable on "Russia's Peacekeeping Mission 
in the Face of Global 
Challenges."  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Canada Marks United Nations Day by Honoring Interfaith 
Practitioners 

 
 
Montréal, Canada—In conjunction with United 
Nations Day 2020, 40 people responded to UPF-
Quebec’s invitation to a webinar on “The Role of 
Interfaith Practitioners in 
Building Lasting Peace. 
 

  

  

  



 

 

  UPF Receives Highest Award from Colombian Government 
 
 
Bogotá, Colombia—UPF was awarded the 
Simon Bolivar Order of Democracy to recognize 
its outstanding service to 
Colombia.  
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

DEC 14: Universal Values - Faith, Society and the Way 

to Harmony 

DEC 15: IAPD Peace Forum 

DEC 18: Mayflower Pilgrims Commemoration Webinar 

FEB 1: UN World Interfaith Harmony Week  

FEB 6: UN International Day of Zero Tolerance for Female Genital Mutilation 

MAR 8: UN International Women's Day 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 
 


